Town of County Line, Alabama 35172

Minutes Town Council Meeting June 12, 2012

Meeting was called to order at 7:02PM by Mayor J. L. Calvert.

Roll was called with Mayor Calvert present. Also present were Councils Norma Holzhauer.
Dennis Finch, Pam Sitton, and Herman Mulvelhill . Absent was Council Bret Huffstutler. A
Quorum being present meeting proceeded.

Minuies of May 8, 2012 were read. Council Sitton moved to accept, Council Finch seconded.
Motic n passed unanimously.

Finan:ial report for May 2012 was read. Council Finch moved to accept, Council Mulvehill
seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

There were no reports of committees, officers, standing committees, special committees,
comp aints, audits or petitions.

Mayor Calvert brought up subject of Mr. John Mulvehill, who already does inspection for the
Town being appointed as Chief Building Inspector for the Town of County Line and so moved.
Council Sitton seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Mayor asked that 3500.00 additional dollars be set aside for the Park work. Council Sitton so
moved, Council Mulvehill seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Public Comment: Mrs. Kiley corrected the minutes report from May 8, 2012, stating that she
had been referring to the spiky seed balls that Sweet Gum trees drop on the ground.

The Tarnado Siren test was discussed, most heard it.
There was a discussion about sex offenders living in or near the Town.
Council Finch moved to adjourn

William Ivey, Town Clerk reporting




